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Aniko Feher Lecture: Oct. 18 -7 p.m.
“From Basement to Quilt Artist”

and Workshop: Oct. 20, 9 a.m.-3 p.m.
“How to Turn Your Photo Into a Quilt Portrait”

Don't miss out on an opportunity to learn to
make a quilt from a photo at our workshop on
October 20th! Check out the portrait taken from
Aniko Feher's book “Labor of Love; How to Turn
Your Photo Into a Quilt Portrait’. Aniko Feher will
be teaching us how to make a quilt using any
personal photo you may have (please use your
own photo and do not violate copyright laws
by using others’ without permission). The 6 hour
workshop is only $40 for members and $50 for
non-members, and you don’'t need to bring your
sewing machine to class. Please join us and learn
a new skill. (A registration form is on page 8)

' )& A Message ﬁ’om the President

Sharon Cratsenburg

Another beautiful summer has come and gone! It was great
to see new and returning faces at our first CAMEO meeting
of the year. Our speaker for the October 18 meeting is Aniko
Ferher. Her workshop on portrait quilting is scheduled for Saturday, October 20. Con-
tact Cheryl Cawley if you would still like to register for the class.

A great way to learn a new technique at a resonable cost is to take one of the
workshops offered by CAMEO Quilters Guild. If you have anyone you would like to
see brought to CAMEO, please let Jan Recinos know as she is looking for speakers
for the 2019-20 year.

Hopefully, you were able to purchase a quilting book and glean new ideas for
future projects at September’s meeting. You never know - you might find a pattern
to use with your scraps for the charity challenge presented by Jean Schegelmann.
Part of CAMEQ’s mission statement is to work on projects for our charity donations.
CAMEO members have always been generous in providing for our charities.

Colombiere Retreat Center in Clarkston was chosen for our retreat location this
year. More information will be coming to you soon. The retreat dates will now be
April 11-14, 2019.

Keep your machines humming while you're able to enjoy the cooler days fall has
brought to us. See you at the October meeting.

www.cameoquilters.org * www.facebook.com/CameoQuilters]

Meméership

Lynda Draudt
VP, Membership

Welcome back to all
returning members and
welcome to our new mem-
bers. | am looking forward
to another wonderful year
of friends and quilting. We
have started the new year
with 51 members, so we are
off to a great start. | have
emailed documents for
your review. Please let me
know as soon as possible if
you have any corrections,
so that | can fix them be-
fore | print the Membership
Booklets. The Membership
Books will be available at
the October meeting.

Kathleen Barlow
Ann Kroetsch

and Welcome Back to

Cﬂmfhia M m’p/tﬂ

Deadline for the
November issue is
November 3.

Keep reading for
“Slip of the Keyboard.”
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LIBRARY COMMITTEE

The library book sale went quite
well. We made $80 and emptied
one box. We have decided to have
the sale at the October meeting
with new books, so bring your dol-
lars. In October we will have a few
more signed copies available start-
ing at $5 per book, and rest will start
at $1 per book.

As a reminder, bidding will start
at $1 (author signed copies will start
at $5) and go up in dollar incre-
ments. You can bid as often as you
want. Bidding will be closed before
Show & Tell. The item will go to the
person making the highest bid. The
book can then be paid for, and you
will fake ownership at that time.

Brokenshire

5” SQUARES WITH A
HEART SEWN ON OR WITHIN

It would be advantageous for
me to have all the members of this
guild to enjoy making at least one, if
not many, throughout the year.....5"
square of fabric with a form of a
heart sewn on orin it.

The fabric [block perimeter] is to
have raw edges so it could be sewn
info a project or just enjoyed.

When a member is not well or
has had a calamity, there will be a
card with one of these heart squares
sent, to say we are thinking of you.

Please bring these heart squares
fo the meetings, leaving at the
membership table for me to pick up.

It would be nice if you would
put your name somewhere on your
heart square to make it more per-
sonal. Thank youl!

SENDING HEARTS AND HUGS TO....
Tina Rink, while she recovers from a
broken leg.

and caring thoughts go to Sybil
Derderian on the passing of her
brother Michael. May there be
peace in her family.

September birthdays were:
Cynthia M. Sept. 16
Lynda D. Sept. 24
Jackie C. Sept. 28

Our October birthdays are:
Kathy D. Oct. 8
Donna B. Oct. 19
Ann K. Oct. 22
Pat C.M. Oct. 30

Thanks so much to the CAMEO

Board for providing such great
freats at our September meeting!
You certainly made all of us feel
welcome and nurtured!

Currently, we will continue
to follow the tradition of asking
members whose birthdays fall in
the meeting month to provide the
hospitality treats for that month.
During months that have only a few
birthdays, we will ask some people
whose birthdays fall during the
summer (July, August, September)
to bring in freafs.

Our October birthdays are Kathy
Debien, Donna Brokenshire, Ann
Kroetsch and Pat Cason-Merenda.
Lynda Draudt has also volunteered
to bring in a treat for October.

Of course, as always, anyone
is welcome to bring something to
contribute to our Hospitality table!

Please note, finger foods (sweet
or savory) are easiest for members
to handle during our break.

Looking forward to
everyone in October!

seeing

SHOW AND TELL

(say cheese...)

Please remember to hold your
quilts up and steady long enough
for everyone to get a good look,
and for your photographer to get
a good picture!l We put in a lot of
time and effort making our quilts;
please give us the extra minute or
two to appreciate them !l

Chariéy

Linda Wallace &
Jean Schlegelmann

Charity is preparing for a produc-
five year. The month of November s
when we donate to Haven. Haven
bags will be available at the Charity
table for members to pick up. For
our new members, we make a gift
bag and then fill it with items for an
infant, young girl, young boy or a
mother. A list of items suggested to
fill the bag will be available at the
charity table. On an average, $10 -
$20is spent per bag. Mostitems can
be purchased at the dollar store.
(ie. Hair care products, body wash,
toys, puzzles, books, coloring books
and crayons, etc)

Haven Bags are to be returned
at the November meeting.

Last month, we asked for chil-
dren’s material for pillowcases. We
did receive some donations. The
committee wants to give a special
thanks fo those who did donafte.
Please mark your calendar for Feb-
ruary 23. That is Charity Day where
we will meet at the church to work
on Charity items. This is when we will
work on the pillowcases.

(say cheese again...)

PIMENTO

CHEESE SPREAD
submitted by Pat Baldauf

2 blocks of cheddar cheese, sharp
or extra sharp, shredded (approxi-
mately 2 cups)

8 oz cream cheese

1/2 ¢ mayonnaise

1/2 tsp garlic powder

1/4 tsp paprika

1/2 tsp onion powder

1/2 tsp dried mustard

4 ounces diced pimentos, drained

With electric mixer, whip cream
cheese and mayo together. Add
cheddar cheese and continue mix-
ing. Add spices. Stirin pimento. Refrig-
erate 10-15 minutes before serving.
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Quidlter’s
Calendar

submitted by Ann Bonnelli

October 1, 7pm

Macomb County Quilt Guild

Cathrine Redford, International speaker and quilter
Trinity Lutheran Church

38900 Harper, Clinton Township
www.macombcountyquiltguild.org

Workshop October 2, 2:30am

October 4, 7pm

Oakland County Quilt Guild

Sara Gallegos, owner of Decorative Stitch
Lecture & Trunk show

First Congregational Church

1315 N. Pine St., Rochester
www.oaklandcountyquiltguild.com
October 6, 9-5 Workshop — Pickle Dish Class

October 5, 10am-5pm & October 6, 10am-4pm
A Community of Quilts: An Old-Fashioned
Church Pew Quilt Show

Clawson United Methodist Church

205 N. Main St. Clawson 48017
www.clawsonumc.com. 248-709-9212

October 9, 10 am

Needlework and Textile Guild of Michigan
Wendy Evans “Skins, skeins and stitches-
Fabric Art Through The Ages”

St. Stephen Episcopal Church

5500 N. Adams Rd., Troy 48098

www.ntgm.org

October 9 & 10 Workshop

Needlework and Textile Guild of Michigan
Debra Gash *3 Dimensional sculptures-

What can a fiber artist do with craft foam?2”
St. Stephen Episcopal Church

5500 N. Adams Rd., Troy 48098

www.ntgm.org

October 11, 7pm

Great Lakes Heritage Quilt Guild

Kaye England Lecture

Birmingham Unitarian Church.

38651 Woodward, Bloomfield Hills www.glhg.org
10/12 Workshop, “Plates, Wedges & More”
10/13 Workshop, “Scrap Mania”

October 11-13, 9am-5pm

Flint Festival of Quilts: A Fiber Arts Festival
Exhibitions, workshops and events featuring 1000

Quilts at 8 locations in Flint downtown and college districts

October 13, 2-5pm

Quilt Lecture featuring Marquetta Bell Johnson, a self-
taught artist creating hand-dyed ftexfiles, quilts and
collectibles.

Flint Public Library, 1026 E. Kearsley. Flint 48503
810-249-2569

October 16, 7pm

Quilt Guild of Metro Detroit

Toby Lischko. Lecture: “Mirrors”

Redeemer United Methodist Church

20633 Vernier R., Harper Woods www.ggmd.org
Oct. 17 Workshop: “Milleflore”

October 18, 2018, 6:30pm

Capitol City Quilt Guild

Linda Theifoldt lecture “On My Way to Baltimore”
500 S. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. Lansing
www.capitalcityquiltguild.org.

October 18-20 Thumb Shop Hop 2018
“Christmas Ribbon” é stores.

Passports $10.00. 20% off Storewide
Details 810-721-7037

October 19 10am-5pm & October 20, 10am-4pm
The General Henry Dearborn Quilting Society

is hosting a quilt show “The Quilted Tree”

First Presbyterian Church od Dearborn

600 N. Brady, Dearborn
www.facebook.com/General-Henry-Dearborn-
Quilting-Society

October 19-20, 2018

Genesee Star Quilters

Felice Troutman, lecture and workshop
South Flint Church of Nazarene

4075 East Athertfon Road. Burton
wwwgenstarquilters.org

October 21-21, 2018
Quilters Guild of Indianapolis Quilt Show
quiltguildindy.net

November 5, 6:30-8:30pm

Macomb County Quilt Guild

Barb Vedder-Antique and Applique Quilts
Trinity Lutheran Church

38900 Harper, Clinfon Township
www.macombcountyquiltguild.org
October 2,9:30am - Workshop

November 8, 2018 7pm

Great Lakes Heritage Quilt Guild

Mary Lou Weidman Lecture

Beautiful Savior Lutheran Church, Bloomfield Hills
Workshop 9th & 10th 2-day Self-Portrait
www.glhg.org
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Charity Begins at Home ROW FAT QUARTER EXCHANGE

Linda Wallace &

Jean Schlegelmann
Charity Committee would like

to encourage CAMEO members to

make and donate quilts. The rules
are very simple:

1. Material must come from your
stash (or a friend’s :). This could
be a great scrapbuster!

2. It willbe your responsibility to sub-
mit a completed quilt which in-
cludes quilting and binding.

3. Quilt size must be at least 36" x
36" or larger.

4. There will be a special sign-in
sheet and for each quilt you turn
in, your name will be putf in a
basket for a drawing in April.
Patterns will be available at the

Charity table, but you may use your

own. Hope you have fun from start

to finish! We are looking forward to
seeing what you will come up with.

TOWN HALL QUILT GUILD
INVITES YOU TO
MINI WORKSHOPS IN
OCTOBER AND NOVEMBER

On October 16, we will be using
men's ties. Two men's ties must be
washed, taken apart, and pressed.
The guild will be supplying the fusible
interfacing for guild members. Bring
your sewing machine and basic sup-
plies (extension cord) and learn how
to make a quilt using men's ties.

On November 20, we will also host
a mini workshop on how to make a quilt
block using a foundation piecing meth-
od. More details to follow as the guild
member who is hosting is on vacation.

Just a small fee to cover the cost
of supplies that the Town Hall is pur-
chasing to learn these techniques.

Chuck Blanchard

Meeting starts at 7:00 pm
First Congregational Church
5449 Clarkston Road, Clarkston

R@und "R@b'v

Henya Rachmiel

For those of you who signed
up, remember to bring your first
row to the October meeting. For
those of you who were considering
it, or missed the September meet-
ing, there is still time to join. Bring
your row (40 inches by 6-8 inches,
and identify your theme) to the
next meeting and you will be in the
groove. Because nice matters. |If
you need more information, contact
me atf: hrachmiel@gmail.com or
248-661-4854.,

This year we are going to be
exchanging 2-1/2 inch squares.
The idea is they will becoming hex-
ies, but it is your choice to do what
you like with your squares. For the
month of October, the color is red.
Use quilt shop quality falbrics for this
exchange, the number of squares to
bring is 42, all the same color. There
will be a sign up sheet for the month
of November.

The finished size of the hexie will
be one inch if you are planning on
using them for hexies.

Any questions, give us a call.

Theresa Nielsen, Linda Griffin

Co-chairs

CAMEO CHALLENGE

Get ready to upcycle that old
favorite sweater, jacket or vest that
you don’'t wear anymore. Time to
make it new again! Use your favorite
techniques, such as applique, beads,
buttons or lace, whatever you like, to
turn that old favorite intfo your brand-
new favorite. Have a blast with this
project, think outside the box. If you
want fo take on this challenge, but
don’t have an old sweater or vest, you
could visit the Salvation Army or resale
shop and pick up something. You know
there will be a display of these “new”
wearables at the May meeting. And a
great prize for the winner. | can't wait
to get started! A sign up sheet will be at
the October meeting.

Theresa Nielsen
Challenge chair
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General Henry Dearborn Quilting Society
precenis Programs & I/Varkshaps
= - ; Cheryl Cawley
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The MUEW% TRee Wt
Quil+ Show and So Much Morel T T i
October 1920, 208 (Friday |0-5. Sawurday 1I0-4) 2018 2018-2019 CAMEO Schedule
NeW veje Oct. 18 Aniko Feher lecture “From Basement to
Quilt Artist”

First Presbyterian
Church of Pearborn

600 North Brady
Dearborn-Michigan
Admission: $8.00
(qood for +wo dm)

ildren 1O £ Under:

Ay s
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Visit the General Henry Dearborn al
Quilting Seciety facebook page RQ{? T LQ
i ma FIRST PRIZE - Full/Queen Bed Ruilt
Handicap Accessible SECOND PRIZE — Twin Bed Quilt
Friee: Barking THRDPRIZE — Stained Glass Hanging

A Call for Donated Quilts:
Miniature Quilt Exhibit
"Physical and Mental Health
in a Global Context"

During the Fall 2019, a miniature quilt exhib-
it at Schoolcraft College on the topic of "Physical
and Mental Health in a Global Environment" will
be on display. In order for the exhibit to have the
greatest educational impact, it will be designed as
a traveling exhibit which will allow other colleges,
universities, and community organizations to bor-
row it.

In order to support the educational aspects of
the quilt show and traveling exhibit, quiltermak-
ers are asked to donate their quilts for the exhibit.
These quilts need to fit the goals of the exhibit and
be well constructed.

If you are interested to learn more about do-
nating a quilt to the exhibit, please contact
sberg@schoolcraft.edu or visit
http://scholarlyvoices.org/health02/index.html

Oct. 20 Aniko Feher Workshop “Pattern Making
For Picture Quilt"”, 6 hours.

Nov. 15 John Putham Trunk Show, “Show And Tell
And Laugh”

Nov. 17 OPEN SEW

December Holiday Pot Luck

i 2019 i
1 Jan. 17 Lori Miller Trunk Show i
' Jan. 19 Lori Miller Workshop: “Clockwise Pillow” !
i Feb. 21 Whistle Stop i
E Feb. 23 CHARITY DAY SEWING E
i Mar. 21 Jan Jacobs Lecture and Trunk Show “Quilt |
i Conservation” Be the reason someone smiles. E
! Mar. 23 National Quilting Day OPEN SEW !
i APRIL NOTE: CHANGE FROM USUAL SCHEDULE DUE i
' TO EASTER HOLDIAY !
i Apr. 11-14 CAMEO Retreat '
E Apr. 25 Mickey Depre Lecture “Quilts Young and E
i+ Old, Timid and Bold™ '
i Apr. 27 Mickey Depre: 2 Workshops i
' 9:00 to noon: “Ease info Hand Piecing Scrap Zig !

Zag Block™

1:00 pm start: “Whirl around Set in Seams with the
Whirligig Block™

May 16 Pam Achatz Trunk Show "Bits & Pieces of
My Life"

May 18 OPEN SEW
June Potluck and Annual Meeting

Thank you to guild member, Maggie Smith,
for ad vertising i The Silhouette!
Please patronize our advertisers.

.
‘A/( (S  Custom Machine Quilting
Memory Quilts

TO P ST I TC |_| Custom T-Shirt Quilts

Memory Patches
M Pillows
Bears

MagglesTopSt.l'rcthlhng.com 248-543-5881

QuiltsbyMaggieSmith.etsy.com
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CAMEO Guild Meeting Minutes
September 20, 2018
Clawson United Methodist Church

Meeting called to order by President Sharon Cratsenburg at 7pm. Sharon led the Pledge of Allegiance, welcomed everyone and read Cam-
e0’s mission statement.

Board Introduced. The 2018/2019 Board was introduced. President- Sharon Cratsenburg, VP Facilitator-Cheryl Cawley, VP Schedul-
ing-Jan Recinos, VP Membership-Lynda Draudt, Treasurer-Pat Baldauf, Recording Secretary-Ann Bonnelli, Corresponding Secretary-Kathy
Debien, Assistant Treasurer-Barb Lusk, Members at Large- Darlene Baer, Judy Murray, Kathy Wilson.

Minutes from Guild Meeting, June 21 were accepted and approved to be signed, dated and placed on file.
Treasurer’s Report. Pat Baldauf reported on the month’s financial income, $160.00 and expenses, $391.32.

Donation. Sharon reported that the Board had voted to donate $100 each to three organizations. These donations are made at the end of every
Guild year. Checks were sent to Clawson United Methodist Church, Bear Lake Camp and Miracle Quilts.

Announcements. Carol Fetsco was at the Wolcott Mill Quilt Show where one of the volunteers complimented Cameo on their last Quilt
Show and said it was the best Quilt Show she had been to.

Great Lakes Heritage Quilt Guild is having Kaye England for a lecture October 11 and workshops October 12 (Plates, Wedgies & More) and
October 13 (Scrap Manias). The workshops will be held at Clawson United Methodist Church. Contact www.glhq.org to register.

On October 5 &6 Barb Lusk is having a quilt show to raise funds for her church, Clawson United Methodist. If you would like to display a
quilt, contact her. They do not have to be quilts never shown before. Set up is October 4th. There will be several vendors, not necessarily
quilt related, pillows, handbags etc. A group from Remember Me Quilt Show will be there on Saturday. Come and bring your friends.

Audit Committee. Sharon read the committee’s report submitted July 24th. The recommendation was made that all receipts must be item-
ized not placed under general headings.

Round Robin Henya Rachmiel announced a themed row quilt for this year’s Round Robin. She had sign-up sheets.

Mystery Quilt. Tina Rink announced that there would be three short mystery quilts this year each just two clues and they will be seasonal.
Participants may participate in just one or all three.

Membership Lynda Draudt reported that we had 51 members. She introduced those who had joined today.

Charity Jean Schlegelmann challenged each member to participate in Charity Begins at Home. Each Cameo Member is asked to donate a
baby quilt, 36x36 that they have completed, pieced, quilted & bound. Your name will be placed in a jar for each quilt you turn in and in April,
a winner will be drawn to receive a prize. As always please wait until they are all set up before handing in donations. We will continue to
donate to Haven, Church Layette, Ryan’s cases for Smiles formerly Pillowcases ConKerr cancer and Miracle Quilts. Grieving Envelopes
they need to find a contact person. Haven bags need to be turned in at the November Meeting, do indicate whether for an infant-boy-girl-
woman. Other suggestions from the Membership included Fern Care, a Health Care in Ferndale and Shriner’sHospital

VP Scheduling Jan Recinos reported on speakers she has been considering for the 2019/2010 year.
And for Research & Information, asked if there was an interest in visits to Quilt holdings in Greenfield Village and DIA. There was so she
will pursue this.

VP Facilitator Cheryl Cawley distributed bookmarks showing speakers through May 2019. There will be five open sew Saturdays, 9am-
3pm. Sept 22, Nov 17, Feb 23 Charity Day, March 23 National Quilting Day, and May 18

Library Judy Murray described the procedures for the bidding on the Cameo Library Collection. Bidding will end when Show and Tell
begins.

Retreat There was a problem with dates, Sharon Presented the options for next spring’s retreat and also distributed handouts with the infor-
mation. After some research and location visits the options have been narrowed down to 4; Lions Bear Lake, Creative Passions, Colombiere
and Bay Shores. After discussion, a written ballot was taken

Project. Cheryl Cawley distributed materials and described the process to make a small display board. Members worked on their project,
visited with each other, bid on the books and enjoyed refreshments.

Slip of the Keyboard was won by Linda Griffin.
Retreat. By a vote of 34, the membership chose to go to Columbiere on April 11-14.
Show & Tell.

Deadline for Newsletter is September 30, Board Meeting is September 27 at Jan Recinos
Meeting adjourned at 8.55pm

Respectfully submitted, Ann Bonnelli
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CAMEO Board Meeting
September 27. 2018
Minutes

Meeting was held at the home of Jan Recinos. President Sharon Cratsenburg called the meeting to order at 7:30pm. Present were Lynda
Draudt, Ann Bonnelli, Kathy Wilson, Pat Baldauf, Judy Murray, Lynda Draudt, Barbara Lusk, Jan Recinos, Darlene Baer, Cheryl Cawley,
Kathy Debien.

August minutes were approved, signed, dated and placed on file.

President Sharon Cratsenburg. The donation checks for Bear Lake, Miracle Quilts and Clawson United Methodist Church were given to
Kathy Debien, Corresponding Secretary for mailing.

Members of the Retreat Committee, Karla Sutton, Carole Gilbert, Janeen Sharpe, Pat Baldauf with Sharon revisted the Colombiere Center
to review arrangements. The Committee will now work on pricing, budgets and registration forms. There is plenty of room, retreat will
be open to non-members for $10 extra.

Hospitality. Coffee will be provided. Kathy Mentkowski has offered to donate a small coffee maker or we have permission to use the
Church’s small pot. Pitchers of water will also be provided.

Discussed whether with a membership of only 51 we wanted to offer all three special activities, Challenge-Round Robin-Mystery? Decided
if members were willing to offer them, then it was up to the membership if they participate.

Fourth special activity is Mentoring Quilting a program that teaches young people to sew and is connected with the Methodist Church. Barb
will look into this.

Lynda Draudt. VP Membership There are 51 members registered. Committees are set up and Lynda will send out the list urging Members
to choose a chair person as soon as possible and meet to organize their group. Membership folders will be ready for the October meeting.
Thereafter all updates will be via email.

Cheryl Cawley VP Facilitator. More discussion on how we can do more to promote the programs and workshops. We need more people to
register for Aniko Feher’s Workshop in October. Bookmarks listing our programs are available and Members are encouraged to leave them
at stores and other guilds.

Jan Recinos VP Scheduler. No speakers signed up for 2019/2020 yet. She has checked in to a behind the scenes tour of Quilts held in the
Henry Ford Museum, nothing definitive, there may be a charge of $200. Should we consider going back to Michigan State for a talk on a
different group of Quilts.

Pat Baldauf Treasurer. There will be no online banking for a week while the Credit Union is doing computer updates.

Barb Lusk Assistant Treasurer. The Old-fashioned Church Pew Quilt Show, October 5-6 is set to go. There will be at least 120 quilts as
well as vendors, food and silent auction.

Member-at-Large Darlene Baer Questions regarding Charity Day. Sharon reported that the Board allocates money, around $100, for re-
freshments and/or projects for Charity Day and National Quilt Day.The Committee submits their plans to the Board ahead of time and before
the money is allocated.

Member-at-Large Judy Murray, The Library Auction took place at the September Meeting. 1 Y2 boxes of books were sold and $80 was
raised. Another auction will be held in October.

Member-at-Large Kathy Wilson Discussed the work of the Door Prizes Committee.

New Business Sharon reported that Tina Rink had fallen and broken her leg.

Discussion of New Members Tea, it has not been well attended in the past.

Need Quilt Show Chairpersons. Should establish dates as soon as possible. Sharon will check with Madison Place and see if April 30-May1
2020 is a possibility. Should our theme reflect our anniversary?

Raffle Quilt Committee should decide on design and ideas of fabric and submit to Board before purchasing anything.

Meeting adjourned 9pm.

Next meeting October 25, 2018 at 7pm at home of Barb Lusk

Respectfully submitted
Ann Bonnelli



2018-2019 CAMEO QUILTERS GUILD - WORKSHOP REGISTRATION FORM

Your space in the workshop will be confirmed by email when we receive your check with this
registration form and if space is available. Workshop fee(s) are required at the time of registration.
When the fee is paid, a Materials List will be given to the participant. If a participant must withdraw
from the workshop, a refund will be given if the vp-facilitator is given a minimum of 14 days notice

prior to the workshop date.

Please check the workshop(s) you would like to attend. Make checks payable to CAMEO Quilters Guild. If

you are enrolling in more than one workshop, please write separate checks for each workshop.

Please
Check
Your Instructor Date Workshop Member Non-member
. Fee Fee
Selection
Aniko Fehrer Sat. 10/20/18 9am-| Pattern making for a picture $40.00 $50.00
3pm quilt
Lori Miller Sat. 01/19/19 9am- | Clockwise Pillow $25.00 $35.00
3pm
Mickey Dupre Sat. 04/27/19 9am- | Ease into hand piecing scrap $40.00 $50.00
12pm zig-zag block
Mickey Dupre Sat. 04/27/19 1pm- | Whirl around set-in seams with $40.00 $50.00
4pm the whirligig block
Name:
Address:
City/State/Zip:
Home Phone/Cell Phone:
Email Address:

CAMEO Member? CIRCLE ONE:

Yes No

Mail this form or give to Cheryl Cawley with your check (payable to CAMEO Quilters Guild):
101 Arlene Ct, White Lake, M1 48386

Any questions? Email: vp-facilitator@cameoquilters.org

For Guild Use Only:

Date Rec’d / / Amount Rec’d $

Check #

Cash $

2018-19 RegFormWeb




